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Thank you for all the donations and support to help us feed 30 homeless women and children 
through the MCREST program the week of October 4th!  So far, we have raised $4,195.44. 
 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + 
 

Offerings can now be dropped off in our new mail slot located to the right of the front doors at the 
main entrance at church.  It drops into a locked box inside the building. Denise will be checking it 
regularly. Thanks to Dorian and Kevin for installing it! 
 

+ + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + + 
 

Our first Drive-In worship was a success. Over 17 cars attended,  and we had 23 devices log in via 
Zoom. We will hold our second Drive-In service on October 11th at 10 am – hope to see you 
there!  Please check out the Drone aerial video shot by Michael Muzzin on Facebook and the 
website! 

How to Worship with Amazing Grace 
 
We have many ways that you can connect 
with us for worship during this time!   
 

1.     Sunday Worship on Zoom – the link and 
phone number are sent out each week via 
our Constant Contact email.  You can also 
call the office to receive the phone number 
and link.  

a.     Join via the online link on your 
computer, laptop, tablet, or smart 
phone.  
b.     Call in to the service to listen 
with ANY kind of phone (it does not 
have to be a smart phone!)  
 

2.     Sunday Worship videos are posted on 
Amazing Grace’s Facebook page, Pastor 
Susanna’s Facebook page, and Amazing 
Grace’s website.  
 

3.     Morning Prayer videos are posted 
Monday – Friday on Amazing Grace’s 
Facebook page, Pastor Susanna’s Facebook 
page, and Amazing Grace’s website. 

Amazing Grace and the Pandemic 
 
We have been worshipping virtually since March 15.  Synod 
guidelines ask us to refrain from in-person worship at least 
until Michigan is in Phase 5 (we are currently in Phase 4).  
Once we enter Phase 5, we will explore ways that we can 
worship in person with fewer people in the sanctuary, masks 
required, and social distancing.  
 

We know that some people will still need to worship from 
home because of health concerns, and we will be providing a 
Zoom and a video recording option even once we return to in-
person worship.  It’s likely too that a number of meetings and 
Bible Study will continue to be held on Zoom or with a Zoom 
option. 

Contacts 
Tom Gilbert, President - appraise1@ameritech.net 
Dorian Staff, Vice President -dorianw.staff@yahoo.com 
Brandi Lavely, Secretary - bdueweke@yahoo.com 
Shelly Shelby, Treasurer - slls64@aol.com 
Pastor Susanna Muzzin - pastorsusannaaglc@gmail.com 
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